
State of Michigan 
DEQ, AQD 
Grand Rapids District Office 

RE: SRN U411805361 

August 15, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
AUG 1 7 2018 

Alfi OU.~UTY DlV18iON 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

I am writing in response to the Violation Notice attached to this document, dated August 2, 1018, for 
spraying coatings in violation of Rule 201 of Act 451 based on the July 28, 2018 inspection by the DEQ. 

As corrective action, Jeff Groesser, of Consolidated Electric Contractors, visited my shop on August 4, 
2018 to obtain measurements and to submit a quote for updating electric service to the paint booth for 
proper ventilation. I am currently waiting on his proposal to take further action. R & R Mechanical will 
be attaching the stack once Consolidated Electric has completed their work. I expect to have the 
electrical updates, stack attachment, and proper function of the paint booth completed as soon as 
possible but no later than January 1, 2019. 

In addition, I will utilize the Rule 287(2)(C) exemption, which requires coating usage less than 200 gallons 
per month and I will document my usage. I typically spray no more than 10 gallons of lacquer per 
month. I have never exceeded that amount before as I am a small business operation. I will utilize Form 
3562 to document my usage and I will keep those records on site for review. 

Thank yoyconsideration. 

Jest.rriteno 
JCJ Painting 
10814 Mile Rd NE 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49525 

Shop 
1445 Fuller Ave SE 
Grand Rapids, Ml 


